
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2023 

 

 

 

College Visits:  

 November 2:  Prairie St. College after school in the Library 

Veterans Day: Lake Central’s seventh annual Veterans Day program will be next Wednesday, November 
8.  Students and staff are invited to bring a veteran and join us for breakfast followed by our program.  Find a 
flyer hanging around the school and scan the QR code to RSVP.  

Student Council: Student Council will have a brief meeting Thursday, November 2, in the LGI. We will discuss 
the upcoming Angel Tree field trip and our kindness project for November. Expect the meeting to last no more 
than twenty minutes. 

French Circle:  Come experience "La Nuit Blanche" (phonetic pronunciation:  Lah Newee Blawnsh) - - "The 
Sleepless Night" at the French Circle meeting on Thursday, November 2.  This is a festival of the arts and 
culture celebrated in Paris. Activities include live shows onstage, movie showings, cultural and education shows 
along with various other outdoor activities that last the entire night.  Our meeting won't last all night, just from 
2:15 to 3:00 in room C107.  Come wide awake!! 

Freshman Class Cabinet:  There will be a Freshmen Class Cabinet meeting after school on Friday, November 
3 in C206. All interested Freshmen are welcome. We will discuss electing officers for the club. You can contact 
Ms. Sivak (C206) or Mrs. Rokita (D204) for more information. 

Theater:  Any student interested in cast or crew for The SpongeBob Musical should see Mrs. Neth in A111 for 
paperwork and a calendar.  All paperwork is due by Monday, November 6 to Mrs. Neth. 

Sophomore Class Cabinet: There will be a sophomore class cabinet meeting on Tuesday, November 7 after 
school in room D205.  Topic is class officers.  Please attend if you are interested in holding an office. 

Boys Track:  There will be a call out meeting Friday, November 10 for any boy who is not participating in a 
winter sport and was not able to attend the call out meeting in September, who is interested in running track in 
the spring. The meeting will be in Mr. Thompson's room, E220 starting at 2:30 

 


